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It was great seeing all our friends and partners 
at the AZ APWA Statewide Conference last 
week at the Hilton El Conquistador Tucson. 
Thank you to all of the attendees who visited 
our booth, spun our prize wheel, and won 
some of our fun swag. Visit our website for 
more conference photos and information.

Environment Less Than $5M
Zone 1 - Transmission Main 
Assessment and Rehabilitation 
CMAR
Town of Gilbert

Environment $5-25M
Chandler Heights Utility 
Relocations CMAR
City of Chandler

Environment $25-75M
Waterline Replacement - Clark, 
University, and Daley Park 
Neighborhoods CMAR
City of Tempe

In addition to the excitement in the exhibit hall, we also won three APWA Project of 
the Year Awards:

https://www.achen.com/recent-news/2023/7/31/az-apwa-conference-2023
https://www.achen.com/recent-news/2023/7/31/az-apwa-conference-2023
https://www.achen.com/3877100-tog-zone-1-transmission-main-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3877100-tog-zone-1-transmission-main-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3877100-tog-zone-1-transmission-main-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3938100-chandler-heights-utility-relocations-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3938100-chandler-heights-utility-relocations-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3767100-waterline-replacement-clark-university-and-daley-park
https://www.achen.com/3767100-waterline-replacement-clark-university-and-daley-park
https://www.achen.com/3767100-waterline-replacement-clark-university-and-daley-park


CONNECT WITH US

ABOUT    •    LOCATIONS    •    SERVICES  

Achen-Gardner in Full 
Swing
North Tempe Waterline Replacement CMAR
We are installing approximately 26,000 LF of 4” to 12” 
waterlines, 119 valves, 379 water service connections, and 
58 new fire hydrants. This work is being done in several 
residential areas, on Scottsdale Road, and on a golf course. 
We are coordinating with businesses, HOAs, and residents in 
the community to maintain access and minimize disruptions. 
Visit our website for more project information.

We Moved!
We’re excited to share that Achen-Gardner Construction has a new 
Chandler office for our employee-owners to call home. You can now find 
us at 2195 W. Chandler Boulevard, Suite 200, Chandler, AZ 85224.

Clearing the Way
We recently made some improvements in front of a business adjacent to our 
Raintree Drive Extension CMAR project. The work included clear and grub, 
excavation and grading of a new trapezoidal drainage channel, and lining the 
channel with 6” of fiber-reinforced shotcrete. Visit our website for more 
project information.

NEW PROJECTS
We were recently selected to provide pre-construction and 
construction services for the following projects:
•	 Indian Bend Wash Path at Chaparral Road DBB  

(City of Scottsdale)
•	 Ganzel Road High Pressure Gas Line CMAR  

(City of Mesa)
•	 Cactus Road - BNSF Railroad to Litchfield Road  

CMAR (City of Suprise) 
We look forward to working on these exciting projects.

Our Safety Manager, Aric Smith, facilitated the AZUCA Virtual 
Safety Roundtable: 811 Laws on Wednesday, July 19. This was an 
impromptu meeting of safety professionals in the industry that 
had a casual roundtable discussing Arizona811. 
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